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From the President... 

Finding new ways. 

 

I hope everyone is staying well.  It is a challenge 

these days  not being able to do the things we like to 

do.   Well one thing will begin soon, but online.  

 With trial and error the BBQG Board, and with Sue 

Chrysler's help, will begin to have BBQG 

Membership Meetings.   

 

We will continue with the second Tuesday at 7:00. 

Meetings will be through Zoom.us.  The meeting ID 

and password will be posted on Groupworks by 

either the evening before or the morning of the 

meeting.   

 

We will continue to send invitations with the link to 

the Zoom meeting.  You may need to check the 

Spam folder in your email folders to find the 

invitation. 

 

Please let me know of any items you would like to 

add to the agenda.  

 

Sue Chrysler is asking again for Show & Tell 

items.  She has posted more information in 

Groupworks.   

 

Groupworks will be used to get much of the Guild 

news to everyone.  If anyone needs assistance with 

Groupworks let me know.   

 

See you soon on Zoom.us! 

Denise 
 

Treasurer's Report 

For the Month of May 2020 

   
Checking 

  Beginning Balance - 
Checking per bank 

 
     20,202.57  

Deposits Made 
 

       1,120.00  

Checks Cleared 
 

      (2,450.77) 

Ending Balance per 
Bank 

 
     18,871.80  

Less Outstanding 
Checks 

 
      (1,079.50) 

Ending Balance - 
Checking per Register 

 
     17,792.30  

   
Savings 

  Beginning Balance - 
Savings per Bank 

 
     17,033.10  

Interest Received  
 

              2.16  

Transfers to Checking 
 

                  -    

Ending Balance - 
Savings 

 
     17,035.26  

   
Total Cash Balance 

 
     34,827.56  

   * Outstanding checks 
  1743          50.00  

 1746          50.00  
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1747          50.00  
 1749          50.00  
 1752        300.00  
 1756          50.00  
 1760          50.00  
 1761        300.00  
 1764          50.00  
 1765        129.50  
 Total     1,079.50  
  

Submitted by Susan Beasley 

 

Virtual Mini Quilt Show  

We now have three amazing quilt entries submitted 

for the Virtual Mini Quilt Show, and several BBQG 

members, including myself,  working on completion 

of their entry.  Remember the deadline to enter is 

August 9th, so there is still plenty of time to 

enter.  Be sure to log your time spent making your 

entry, so we can record community service hours 

for the guild. 

Reminders: 
 The theme is Log Cabin – your 

interpretation  

 The quilt must be at least 42” X 42” (can be 

larger) 

 Take two pictures of your quilt; one of the 

entire quilt, and one close-up to show the 

detail, and attach them to your entry form 

 The ribbon winners are auctioned off, and 

all the rest are community service quilts 

 Deadline for entry August 9  

 Virtual voting for the quilts will open after 

the August Virtual BBQG meeting  (My last 

reminder said July – sorry) 

 Voting results are to be revealed at the 

September Virtual BBQG meeting 

 

Thanks  

Donna Bracewell 

 

 

 

 

Bee News... 

Quilt in Peace Bee members have not gotten 

together in mass but instead several members meet 

at the church to allow others to come in and pick up 

fabric or batting or handwork or drop off tops to be 

quilted.  We have also received several donations 

from quilters who used the "stay at home" time to 

clean out closets and sewing rooms.  Thank you for 

wonderful donations!  Our long arm quilters have 

been busy during this time and many quilters also 

have made masks and scrub caps.  Now that masks 

are required for local shopping, there is an 

even greater demand as evidenced by many more 

tutorials on You Tube. 

 

Stay well.. 

Submitted by Jane Riggs 
 

Raffle Quilt Information 

If you have tickets sold for the raffle quilt that you 

haven't turned in, there is an address on the stub: 

 

BBQG.org 
P.O. 9497 

College Station, TX 77842 

http://bbqg.org/
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Add the name and phone number to your tickets, 

and send the tickets (you can keep the stubs) with a 

check made out to BBQG to the address above.  

Please put raffle tickets on the check memo line.   

To purchase additional tickets, send a check made 

out to BBQG (with raffle quilt tickets written in the 

check memo line) to the address above.  Please 

include a note with the name to be on written on the 

ticket(s), and a contact phone number.  We will fill 

out the tickets for you, and put them in the drawing. 

Tickets are $1.00 each, or 6 tickets for $5.00, so a 

great value for $5.00, and the drawing is 

September 15th! 

If you prefer to fill out your own tickets, let us 

know, and we will mail them to you.  (You will 

need to mail them back completed with your check 

by Sept. 15th.) 

FYI, the mailing address given is a post office box 

for the guild.  It's totally safe, and only the guild has 

a key. 

It is my understanding, that in the past, members 

were asked to please support the BBQG big 

fundraiser by buying at least $20.00 worth if 

possible.   

Thanks, 

Donna Bracewell 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention all members... 

Submit your contribution for the 

August Meeting Show and Tell.   

Sue Chrysler needs your pictures no 

later than:              August 9. 

sue_chrysler@hotmail.com 
or text to 
(Five One Two) 765-2464   

mailto:sue_chrysler@hotmail.com
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March Show N Tell... 

 Charles Gilreath             Janice Drees      
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    AlmaFonseca       

 

  Pam Unnasch 
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Quilts of Valor 

 

 

 


